
Rebecca Long-Bailey comment on
Colman’s factory closure in Norwich

Rebecca
Long-Bailey MP, Labour’s Shadow Business Secretary, commenting on the closure
of
Colman’s mustard factory in Norwich, said:

“The
closure of Colman’s in Norwich is a blow not only to the workers at Colman’s
and their families but to the town and region more generally.

“Despite
their claims to the contrary, the Government haven’t done anywhere near
enough
to stop this closure.

“This
highlights exactly why we need a Labour government with a forward thinking
industrial strategy to attract and keep firms in the UK.”
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